City of Glenview, Kentucky

Dear Neighbors:

On behalf of the Glenview Commission, | hope you’re enjoying a pleasant spring and preparing
for an exciting 150t running of the Kentucky Derby and the attendant Derby Festival activities,

Enclosed with this message you should find the report of Glenview’s auditor, as well as a copy
of Glenview’s financial statements, for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2023. | believe these
materials demonstrate that Glenview maintains an appropriate accounting system and that the
financial condition of Glenview remains stable and strong. If you have any questions about the
audit or the financial statements, please feel free to contact me or any of the other
Commissioners.

Finally, | regret to note the resignation of Nanette Tafel from the Glenview

Commission. Nanette joined the Commission during January 2005, and she has loyally,
diligently and conscientiously served our community for the past two decades. Although her
contributions are too numerous to list, Nan has undertaken a leadership role in the
improvement of the landscaping of our common areas. If you find an opportunity to do so,
please thank Nan for her service and dedication to Glenview.

Tom Halbleib
Mayor
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